
From: David Choate <choateexcavating@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, June 3, 2023 1:53 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Electricity rates 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
To whom it may concern,  
    Im a cocerned with rising electricity prices in NH and ask that you please review them. I'm a Firefighter 
amd my wife a teacher and prices are so expensive.  I see liberty is asking for another price 
increase.  Please take into consideration the people in the communities. Liberty makes plenty of money. 
Thank you for your time.  
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